
1/18/2023 

Christopher T. Hanson
Chairwoman 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike, Mailstop O16 D4 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Dear Honorable Hanson, 

The U.S. Office of Government Ethics (OGE) provides the heads of each executive 
branch agency with year-end status reports regarding annual financial disclosure reports which 
are subject to OGE’s certification. I am pleased to report that your agency has successfully 
completed the 2022 filing cycle. 

Financial disclosure is the executive branch’s primary tool for identifying and resolving 
conflicts of interest on the part of executive branch officials. Through the financial disclosure 
process, OGE and executive branch agencies assure the President, the Congress, and the public 
that officials at the highest levels of government are free from conflicts of interest. OGE thanks 
you, your senior leaders, and your agency’s ethics officials for fully supporting OGE’s review 
process and for making annual financial disclosure a priority. 

Sincerely, 

Emory A. Rounds, III 
Director, Office of Government Ethics 

cc. Designated Agency Ethics Official
 for the Nuclear Regulatory Commission


